
Guide to the Grade 8 

Enrolment Process 

The Hilton experience is not a five-year journey; it's a lifetime of inspiration. 

More information about the Grade 8 enrolment process can be found on our website or on the school app. 

Step 1: Get Started 

Register at hiltoncollege.com/apply 
Download the Hilton College app. We'll send you the password. 
Schedule a family interview during term time, either on line or in person. Please email Trish on 
register@hiltoncollege.com to make an appointment. (Only once reports, supporting form etc... have 
been received which will be asked for mid July)

Step 2: Explore Hilton 
Choose ONE of the following two options: 

Attend a Welcome Day touring our magnificent school and meeting our boys and senior 

members of staff. 31 August 2024 I 5 October 2024 I 2 February 2025 

OR 

Arrange to take a tailored group tour with other families from your school. You will have tea 

with the headmaster and take a trip down to our nature reserve, followed by a sleepover 

(for boys) in one of our boarding houses. To make this happen, round up at least four other 

families with Grade 6 boys and then email Thuthu on enrolment@hiltoncollege.com 

Step 3: Learn the Hilton Way  
26 - 27 October 2024

Join us for "Masterclass" on 26 - 27 October 2024! This event offers boys in Grade 6 a weekend 

of adventure, including a cam pout on our estate and modules covering a range of stimulating 

topics that will give your boys a taste of learning the Hilton way. While your sons are having 

fun, you'll have an opportunity to engage our senior boys in a Q&A session before we treat you 

to sundowners on our estate. 

All of these events have been designed to give you and your sons an experience of Hilton College 

and our boys and staff. If you can't make any of the above experiences, you are welcome to 

arrange a private tour on the day of your interview. 

Please email Thuthu on enrolment@hiltoncollege.com. 

Step 4: New Boys' Weekend - Compulsory 
29 - 30 March 2025

For families with a strong sense that Hilton College is their high school of choice, this weekend 

is one of the final steps in the enrolment process, and the first step in the induction process. 

Boys enjoy a stay in one of our boarding houses and parents join us for information sessions 

and lunches. RSVP through the school app. 

Step 5: Offers of Place 

February 2025: Offers of place are made to sons of Old Hiltonians and siblings of Hilton boys. 

April 2025: Merit awards, financial assistance, and general offers of place are made. 

Note that Merit Award assessments take place on 10-11 January. Please  email register@hiltoncollege.com for more information




